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Dear Legion Nobles and Ladies: 
 

My Lady Stephanie and I, along with the Nobles of the Ansar Shrine Legion of Honor, are excited to welcome 
all the Nobles and Ladies of the Great Lakes Legion of Honor to the Springfield area to host the 46​th ​meeting of 
the GLSA-LOH. 
 
Unfortunately we have not been able to get together in 2020 because of Covid-19, and it has been a struggle 
for us all, as we have all had to change the way we go about meetings and socializing.We are looking to get 
past this, get together to have a wonderful brotherhood, and celebrate better times than right now.  
 
The Wyndham Springfield City Centre has been chosen as the convention meeting center. The price of rooms 
will be $104.00 per night plus tax. Your rooms need to be reserved on your own by calling ​(217) 789-1530 X 1 
and asking for the ​Great Lakes Assn Legion of Honor​ block. They need to be reserved no later than August 
3​rd​,2021, as availability/price are subject to change. 
 
Wednesday, August 25​th​ is the beginning of the convention, and it will be for registration in the hotel lobby, 
and settling in from your trip. 
 
Thursday, August 26​t​h​ will be a good afternoon to go out, sight see, and get an experience of Springfield. 
Later in the afternoon is  when the GLSA-LOH Executive meeting will commence.  
 
Friday, August 27​th​ is when the opening ceremony will commence. Around lunch there will be the traditional 
Luncheons that we have every year. The Past Commanders will be able to socialize, and tell jokes about how 
their past conventions were better. The Ladies will be able to get together and conversate as well, feel free to 
bring your Hat and Gloves if it is desired. That evening will be the welcome party.  
  
Saturday, August 28​th​ Will continue with regular GLSA-LOH activities, such as the business meeting, Nobles 
and Ladies Luncheon, election, picture taking, and ending of the convention with the ​Installation Banquet​. 
 
Sunday, August 29​th​, Safe Travels Home! 
 
A Hospitality room will be open for socializing, snacks, and drinks-Check the agenda for times. 

 

We Both are aspiring to a ​“Never Forgotten Year”​ and look forward to seeing you in Springfield! 
 
 
RYAN 
 
GLSA Commander 


